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PreK-12   Grade  
Planning   for   the   upcoming   school   year   is   underway.   We   met   with   EA   president  
Rebecca   Kelley   and   teacher   Anna   Skidmore   last   week   (July   15)   to   hear   concerns   and  
thoughts   on   the   planning   process   and   what   the   year   could   potentially   look   like.  
Administration   also   met   with   supervisors   (food   service,   technology,   transportation,  
custodial   staff)   on   July   16   to   review   needs   for   each   of   the   three   plans.   A   few   staff  
members,   students,   district   supervisors   and   administration   will   be   meeting   on   August   4  
to   review   district   draft   plans   and   continue   planning   as   the   year   evolves.  
 
Two   surveys   were   sent   out.   One   to   staff   and   one   to   families.   Survey   results   have   and  
will   continue   to   be   taken   into   consideration   as   we   plan   for   the   upcoming   year.   
 
We   met   with   the   team   of   teachers   that   attended   MTSS   Summer   Institute   to   review   the  
content   of   the   multiple   day   seminar.   There   are   specifics   that   we   are   ready   to   put   into  
place   such   as   increase   the   magnitude   and   capacity   of   support   within   our   student   assist  
teams   (SAT).   Additionally   our   intent   and   goals   are   to   continue   working   towards  
multiple   tiered   strategies   of   intervention   K-12   to   support   our   students.   The   process   will  
take   some   time,   but   internally   our   building   and   curricular   goals   will   target   this   practice.  
 
WEM   Summer   school   began   July   6   and   will   end   this   Thursday.   We   have   38   students  
taking   advantage   of   this   opportunity.   We’ve   implemented   the   guidelines   laid   out   in   the  
MDH   and   MDE    summer   programming   guide   to   ensure   student   and   staff   safety.   Those  
guidelines   include   a   hybrid   model   approach   which   assists   in   maintaining   social  
distancing   requirements.   Our   students   have   good   attendance   and   are   very   happy   to   be  
in   the   building!   


